
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
& SECOND READING
AMENDMENTS TO 

WASTEWATER SEWER BYLAW 98

Municipal Council has given First Reading to amend Bylaw 98, 
the Wastewater Sewer Bylaw. A Public Hearing is being

held on Tuesday, July 5, 2016 at 5:30 pm
Council Chambers, Municipal Complex,

87 Cornwallis Street, Kentville, NS

Any interested persons who wish to speak on the matter are 
invited to attend and make their opinions known.

Written submissions may be directed to Scott Quinn, Manager, 
Engineering and Public Works, Lands and Parks Services, 

Municipality of the County of Kings, PO Box 100, Kentville, NS 
B4N 3W3 or by e-mail at squinn@countyofkings.ca

(tel. 902-690-6194).

Second Reading of this Bylaw will take place at the regular 
Council Meeting to be held on July 5, 2016 at 6:00 pm in the 

Municipal Council Chambers. 
A copy of the Bylaw may be viewed at the offi ce of the 

Municipal Clerk, 87 Cornwallis Street, Kentville, NS
during normal business hours.

Tel: 902-678-6141 | Fax: 902-678-9279 | Tel: 1-888-337-2999
www.countyofkings.ca

7309592


